
  

      

 

 

 

 

                                                                                        
                                                                                          

      

Workforce Essential Skills 

- English for Work 

To apply, please email or call: 
Andrew Shaver, Program Coordinator 

andrews@ptp.ca                                 
416-510-8079 

 

Online classes take place:  

December 11th to 21st, 2023  

 

Mondays,  

Wednesdays 

and Thursdays 

2:00 to 4:00 p.m.  

If you are a Permanent Resident, Convention Refugee, Protected Person or 

Ukrainian Temporary Resident, PTP can help!  Learn to communicate 

effectively and professionally through emails, memos and business letters. 
 

Business Writing 

for Newcomers to Canada 

This program is free.  Participants will receive a certificate of completion. 


